
 

 

Provider Notice 

 
To:  CABHC Providers 
From:  PerformCare 
Date:  December 20, 2021 
Subject: Alternative Payment Arrangement Update  

 
 
This Notice is a follow up reminder to the COVID – 19 Alternative Payment Arrangement (APA) update 
dated October 20, 2021, that all CABHC COVID-19 APA will end on December 31, 2021, unless your 
agency has an approved service specific APA extension until March 31, 2022.   For Providers with an 
approved APA extension, PerformCare will continue to pay any claims that exceed the approved 
monthly APA amount for each approved service. 
 
For providers without an APA extension, claims processing will revert to standard FFS claims processing 
for claims with date of service on or after 1/1/2022.  Also, the 10% SU facility rate increase will also 
expire on 12/31/2021, and claims with dates of service on or after 1/1/2022 will be processed and paid 
at the approved rate for the service.    
 
CABHC and PerformCare will continue to monitor provider service delivery levels, understanding that 
the Federal COVID – 19 Public Health Emergency still exists and that we are currently experiencing a 
surge of COVID cases in Pennsylvania.  If your agency is experiencing any financial difficulties as a result 
of less than anticipated Fee For Service revenue that jeopardizes the functioning of your organization or 
services, we request that that you proactively notify your PerformCare Account Executive as soon as 
possible so that we can discuss your situation and make adjustments, including reinstituting the APA, to 
support the continued availability of services in our network. 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Lisa Hanzel, PerformCare  

Scott Suhring, Capital Area Behavioral Health Collaborative 
PerformCare Account Executives 


